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THIS WEEK AT EPIPHANY 
Office Hours:  M-F 

8:30 am-12:30 pm, 1:30 pm-5:00 pm 
June 7-14, 2015 

 
 

Today Worship  10:00 am 
Mon Executive Committee  7:00 pm 
Tues Toy Builders  9:00 am 
 Mary-Martha Circle  10:00 am 
 Dorothy Circle  7:00 pm 
 Stewardship Committee  7:00 pm 
Wed EECC Chapel  10:00 am 
 Choir Rehearsal  7:00 pm 
Thur Nora Deal Circle  11:30 am 
 Finance Committee  7:00 pm 
 Esther Circle  7:00 pm 
Sun Worship  10:00 am 
 Summer Kick-Off  11:00 am 

95 Days of Summer Fun Kick-Off! 
 

Next Sunday is the day you have been waiting for! It's 
the official summer kick-off for our 95 Days of Summer 
Fun! You have not experienced fun until you have 
experienced this! 
 

Sunday, June 14th, we will gather after worship in the 
fellowship hall for a potluck feast. My mouth is 
watering already at the thought of deviled eggs, green 
bean casserole, and scrumptious desserts that our 
Epiphany community bakes!  
 

We will of course enjoy some great food, a little bit of 
music, a bit of reacquainting ourselves with one 
another, and unpack our Summer Fun plan so you 
always know what's going on currently and what's 
coming up next! 
 

You will NOT want to miss this event! It's for all ages -
from birth to 102! If you are on Twitter, we will be 

posting under @epiphanyws with 
#95daysofsummerfun. Follow us on 

Instagram - epiphanylutheranchurch.  Also, 
we will be posting on the Epiphany 
facebook page, as well as the website. 
 

We are looking very forward to a great day 
on June 14 and an amazing summer! 

 

Can't wait to see you! 

Summer Worship Notes 
 

During the summer months, you may find that your 
life moves at a slightly different pace; our worship life 
will move into a different rhythm during summer as 
well. As we enter fully into the long green season of 
Pentecost, or Ordinary time, we will be using Setting 
Eight. This is a setting that we have used during 
previous summers. A few other things are shifting 
about our worship this summer as well. We are 
bringing back the Procession, so as the crucifer 
enters the sanctuary, please turn and face the cross. 
Our acolytes have been recently re-freshed in their 
training and have the important job of leading us as 
the people of God in worship. The gathered 
community always follows the cross; the acolytes 
carry that cross into our midst, and it is around the 
cross that we as the people of God gather.  
 

Also, announcements are shifting to a little bit later in 
the service, right before the Children's Sermon. We 
have a natural pause in our liturgy here before we 
turn our attention toward hearing God's Word, and 
this will also give us an opportunity to note anything 
special that might be happening during our worship 
or during the upcoming week.    
 

This will be a wonderful summer with faithful and 
engaging worship, and other opportunities to grow in 
our faith and deepen our relationships with each 
other and God. Make sure to mark your calendar for 
our summer kick-off immediately following the 
service next week. We will have a potluck luncheon 
after worship, so if you're planning to bring a 
liturgically color-coordinated jello salad, (as 
Lutherans often do) the color of the 
day is green.  Looking forward to 
seeing you here this summer! 
 

Peace, 
  95 

Days of 
Summer Fun! 



LET US PRAY FOR... 
 

Leaders of church & state, especially 
 

Bishop Elizabeth Eaton President Obama 
Bishop Leonard Bolick Governor McCrory 
Pastor Laura Wind Mayor Joines 

The people and leaders of Nepal 
 

Our sister congregation and our missionary in Mexico 
 

The people of  Mupini Parish, Namibia and Pr. David Brondos 
 

 

Active duty military personnel, especially 
 

An Bunjang Randal Middleton  

Jay Collette  David Schultz 
Sam LeVon 
 

For those who rejoice 
 

Chris Schultz and her family at the birth of her granddaughter, 
Riley Evelyn, on May 22nd.  Riley is the daughter of David & 
Annabelle Schultz. 
 
 

Family & friends of the congregation in need, especially 
 
 

Alfred Alson 
Carolyn Ballard 
Beverly Bartolomei 
Bridget McMinn Chin  
David Dana 
Carolyn Gilden 
Eric Grush 
Corrie Haynes 
 

 

Members in need, especially 
 

Carolyn Canup 
Marge Leister 
Jim Lippard 

 

 

Homebound and Assisted Living Members 
 
 

Barbara Coley 
Mary Helen Fisher 
William Garris 
Bob Huber 
 

We extend our Christian love and sympathy to 
 

Sue Mathis at the death of her daughter, Lisa Hamilton. 

Deborah Hinkle 
Annie Landis 
Helen Larkin 
Beth Layhe 
Bill Mock 
Allison Morris 
Judy Mullane 
Kevin Oldland 

Matthew Oldland 
Robert Peak 
Carolyn Plater 
Alice Seppell 
Lydia Sparrow 
Zelda Swanson 
Nicole Williams 
Jim Wollweber 

Jean Mock 
Susan Pester 
Virginia Schmitz 

Rick Thrasher 
Martee Umberger 
Bob Walker 

5/31/15 ATTENDANCE  
 

Attendance 172 
Visitors 17 

Frances Lanier 
Cole Lippard 
Helen Preston 

Nancy Stenberg 
Harold Williams 
Pastor Laura Wind 

Ezekiel 17:22–24 
Psalm 92:1–4, 12–15 
2 Corinthians 5:6–17 

Mark 4:26–34 

GIFT OF THE MONTH ITEMS FOR JUNE 
  

EECC - Cheerios, Napkins, 3 & 5 oz. cups, 100% Fruit 
Juice, Baby Wipes    
 

CRISIS CONTROL MINISTRY - Saltine Crackers, Canned 
tuna or salmon packed in water 
 

SAMARITAN MINISTRIES - Ketchup, mayonnaise, Tylenol, 
Ibuprofen 
 

RONALD McDONALD HOUSE - Single serve 
meals, snacks, fresh fruit, and breakfast items, milk, 
creamer, sugar, toilet paper and paper towels, 
disposable hot and cold cups,13-gallon trash bags, quart 
and gallon-sized Ziploc bags, disposable floor dusting sheets 
(wet & dry) preemie clothes and diapers. 
 

TRINITY GLEN - Fingernail clippers, files, polish  

 

IBRAHAM FOOD PANTRY - Shampoo, laundry soap, dish 
soap (all available at Dollar Tree) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us for a Dash baseball game! 
 

Friday, June 19th, 7:00 pm 
$13/person 

 

Contact the church office for tickets 

VBS is Coming! 
Camp Where Ya Going? 

 

June 22-26! 
9:00 am to noon 

 

We will be joining Parkway Presbyterian at 
Parkway this year for VBS.   

 

Registration forms are available on the long 
table in the entry.  Leave completed forms in 
office mailbox. 


